## Tennis

Title of Article	Publication	Date	Vol/Page Number
"Bids Received On Tennis Courts"	ITEMS	Sept 24, 1971	Vol. 5, No. 1, p01-02
"Bids On Tennis Court Exceed Allocation"	ITEMS	Oct 1, 1971	Vol. 5, No. 2, p01,03
"Tennis Court Open"	ITEMS	Dec 8, 1972	Vol. 6, No. 11, p04
"Tennis Season Starts At ASU"	Hornet Tribune	March 1973	Vol. 11, No 3, p04
"ASU Tennis Team" (PICTURED: Clyde West, Eric Adams, Eric King, James McNeil, James Claybrooks)	ITEMS	Mar 30, 1973	Vol. 6, No. 18, p04
"Tennis Team Downs KSU" (Picture)	Hornet Tribune	May 1973	Vol. 11, No. 4, p04
"Tenins Team"	ITEMS	Apr 5, 1974	Vol. 7, No. 12, p04
"Tennis Tournament"	ITEMS	Aug 16, 1974	Vol. 7, No. 20, p03
"ASU Tennis Player (Picture)	Hornet Tribune	Feb 1975	Vol. 13, No. 3, p06
"Hornet Netters Streak" (Picture)	Hornet Tribune	May 1975	Vol. 13, No. 4, p06
"Montgomery City Tennis Champ" (PICTURED: Anthony Norman)	Hornet Tribune	Oct 1975	Vol. 13, No. 6, p05
"Tennis Team" (Picture)	Hornet Tribune	May 1978	Vol. 16, No. 6, p07
"Tennis Kick-Off"	Hornet Tribune	Nov 1978	Vol. 16, No. 18, p08
"Lady Hornets Prepare For New Season" by Christine Halloway	Hornet Tribune	Feb 1979	Vol. 18, No. 2, p08
"ASU No. 1 Tennis Player" (PICTURED: Michael James)	Hornet Tribune	Apr 1979	Vol. 20, No. 3, p06
"Hornets Finish Fifth In SWAC Tennis"	ASU Today	May 15, 1988	Vol. 5, No. 6, p08
"ASU Tennis Teams Place Fifth in SWAC Tourney"	ASU Today	June 1989	Vol. 6, No. 7, p24
"Tennis Teams On the Go at ASU" by Yolanda Putman	The Hornet Tribune	Mar 1990	Vol. 33, No. 5, p10
"Women's Tennis Team Loses No. 1 Player" by Yolanda Putman			
"The Silent Assassins" by Yolanda Watts	The Hornet Tribune	Mar 15, 1991	Vol. 1, No. 9, p07
"ASU Hires First Female Head Tennis Coach" (PICTURED: Andrea Pent)	ASU Today	Aug 1992	Vol. 9, No. 3, p18-19
"Tennis Coach to Revive Team" by LaChone Wilson	The Hornet Tribune	Oct 30, 1992	Vol. 4, No. 3, p13

"Tennis Team Makes Room for Newcomer" by Nicole Hayes	The Hornet Tribune	Nov 23, 1992	Vol. 4, No. 4, p13
"Tennis Team Prepares for Success" by Nicole Hayes	]		
"ASU Break Ground On Two Construction Projects" (CJ Dunn Towers & Tennis Court) (PICTURED: Dr. C.C. Baker, William Brock, Roosevelt Steptoe, Joe Reed, James Smith, Frankye Underwood Rochelle Jamison (Miss ASU), Andrew Hayden)	ASU Today	Dec 1992	Vol. 10, No. 1, p04
"ASU Holds Ribbon Cutting for Underwood Tennis Center and Dunn Tower" (PICTURED: <b>Dr. Jefferson Underwood III (son of Olean Black Underwood),</b> Dr. C.C. Baker, Joe Reed, Dr. Kathy Dunn Jackson, Dr. Roosevelt Steptoe, Dr. Jacqueline Williams, Gene Parsons, Audrwy Anderson)	ASU Today	Feb 1994	Vol. 11, No. 2, p06-07
"New Tennis Center" (Picture)	The Hornet Tribune	Jan 20, 1995	Vol. 6, No. 5, p01
"Lady Hornets Win SWAC Tennis Championship" (PICTURED: Carla Gray, Sonya Goodwin, Krystina Chapman, Zillah Matare, Dana Bolden)	ASU Today	June 1995	Vol. 12, No. 4, pA1
"12 <sup>th</sup> Annual ASU Heritage Cup Tennis Classic Held"	ASU Today	Summer 1995	Vol. 12, No. 5, p19
"Women's Tennis Team Members Are Champs On the Court And In the Classroom Too" (PICTURED: Anastasia Kemp, Sonya Goodwin, Zillah Matare, Carla Gray, Melissa Kovalcin, Jonathan Mosell, Carla Gilliland, Jacqueline Dudley, Joshua Wisenbaker, Gregory James, Namon Anderson, Rocky Gunter, Naveen Kumria, Ryan Young, Landon Gilliland, Scott McGovern, Coach Andrea Pent, Coach Dee Davis)	ASU Today	Sept 1995	Vol. 12, No. 6, p11
"Hornets' Sports Update: Tennis"	The Hornet Tribune	Oct 1995	Vol. 6, No. 2, p10

(Revised: 10-17-2018)